
Hello,

Thank you for confirming you have completed your volunteer onboarding with our organization and the

online Tech Tutor training.

Congratulations on becoming a Tech Tutor! We are thrilled that you have chosen to dedicate your time

supporting our organization and, most notably, our clients/members. Now for the fun part, you've been

preparing for!

Your tutoring will begin as soon as we have identified a learner for you to help.

When we do identify a learner for you to help, you will be emailed. Expect that email to request a brief

phone conversation so we can share the date/time of your first call with the learner and their contact

information. We DO NOT share our client's identification and information over email as it is not secure

and will always do so by telephone. Please respect that and follow suit.

So please, keep an eye out for an email from me soon. You must be checking emails regularly. Daily is

best.

Until we reach out, you can continue your learnings or brush up on your Zoom skills by visiting

https://www.techtutorhandbook.ca/learner to access Zoom how-to tools, if you haven't already :)

https://www.techtutorhandbook.ca/learner

